
CELLSTOP PROVIDES UPDATE ON NON-BROKERED PRIVATE PLACEMENT 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
February 25, 2020 
 
Vancouver, B.C. – CellStop Systems Inc. (“CellStop” or the “Company”) (NEX: KNO.H) announces that 
the previously announced proposed non-brokered private placement (the “Financing”) remains 
underway and is anticipated to close within the next two weeks, subject to TSX Venture Exchange 
approval.  
 
Pursuant to the Financing, the Company intends to raise gross proceeds of $240,000 through the 
issuance of 4,800,000 units (each, a “Unit”) at a price of $0.05 per Unit.  Each Unit will consist of one 
common share and one-half of one common share purchase warrant. Each full Warrant will be 
exercisable at $0.10 for a period of 12 months from the date of issue. 
 
The Company intends to use the net proceeds of the Financing for general working capital purposes. 
 
Securities issued pursuant to this Financing are subject to a hold period and may not be traded for a 
period of four months from the date of issue. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
CellStop Systems Inc. 
 
Michelle Gahagan, President and CEO     
T: (604) 639-4450  

 
 

Neither the NEX nor the Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 


